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DISTRICT GOVERNOR’S MESSAGE

TOO TRENDY!

What an incredible journey! It has been a fantastic five
months since Jeff and I started our tour of District 5790 Rotary
Clubs. Each club has its own unique culture and priorities, and
we have learned so much about how each of you impacts your
community and the world.

You are Promoting Peace through children’s books in libraries
and peace poles in public parks. You’re making a difference in
the lives of young people through Interact Clubs, RYLA,
scholarships, and adopt-a-school programs. You are Creating
Hope around the world through water projects, medical clinics
and equipment, and educational support. You’re building up
your local communities through minority business awards,
chambers of commerce, and partnerships with other nonprofits
and businesses. You’re supporting Mental Health through
fundraisers, Mental Health First Aid, and grants for youth
mental health programs. And there’s so much more!

After visiting with you and learning about all the ways you are
serving, I am so proud to be a member of Rotary District 5790!
You are planning for the future, building a broader
membership base and generously supporting The Rotary
Foundation. It has truly been an honor to visit your clubs and
to share the Rotary message with you.

Thank you for your commitment to service through Rotary!
   
  -Pat Peters



Foundation Gala

Malaria Free Zambia

The 2023 District 5790 Foundation Gala was a
tremendous success, with the auction and raffle
generating over $12,500.00 alone! The total
amount raised is still being tallied.

The keynote speech by Barry Rassin was
captivating, bringing to life the remarkable
initiatives supported yearly by The Rotary
Foundation across the world. Notably, he shared
that the World Health Organization anticipates the
complete eradication of Polio by December 2026,
a significant milestone.

We extend our gratitude to all 5790 Rotarians for
their contributions and enthusiastic participation
in the foundation.

 “I HAVE SOME EXCITING NEWS TO SHARE. THE
SUCCESS OF PARTNERS FOR A MALARIA-FREE ZAMBIA
(PMFZ) LED TO AN OPPORTUNITY TO LEVERAGE OUR
STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP WITH THE BILL & MELINDA

GATES FOUNDATION AND WORLD VISION TO CREATE A
NEW DISEASE PREVENTION AND TREATMENT PROGRAM

WHICH WE ARE CALLING THE ROTARY HEALTHY
COMMUNITIES CHALLENGE, WHICH WILL BE

IMPLEMENTED IN FOUR COUNTRIES FROM 2024 TO
2027,” SAID ROTARY INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT

MCINALLY.

READ MORE
HTTPS://WWW.MALARIAPARTNERSINTERNATIONAL.ORG

/ANNOUNCING-ROTARY-HEALTHY-COMMUNITIES-
CHALLENGE/

https://www.malariapartnersinternational.org/announcing-rotary-healthy-communities-challenge/
https://www.malariapartnersinternational.org/announcing-rotary-healthy-communities-challenge/
https://www.malariapartnersinternational.org/announcing-rotary-healthy-communities-challenge/


Point Matching is Back!

District 5790 will match your foundation
giving of $250-$500 

From Dec 1, 2023-March 1, 2024

For More Information contact
Janice Kane 
msjkane1@gmail.com

READY FOR A
 PAUL HARRIS?

MENTAL HEALTH TIPS FOR
THE HOLIDAY SEASON



DISTRICT
GOVERNOR

NOMINATIONS

District Governor Nominations
for the 2026-27 year are due

December 15, 2023

For More Information contact 
DG Pat Peters 

patricia.peters.2018@gmail.com

THE LEARNING CENTER 

Did you know there is a
Rotary Learning Center
full of courses! Learn

about anything Rotary in
the learning center.

https://learn.rotary.org 

https://my.rotary.org/en/knowledge-and-resources/resources-and-reference
https://learn.rotary.org/

